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JUNE 2022 IS 

PRIDE MONTH.  

We encourage all 

of our students 

to be accepting 

and kind to 

everyone.  We 

want all of our 

students to feel 

pride in the 

people they are 

and the positive 

contributions 

that they can 

make. 

Alex’s fish 



Walk 

in my 

shoes  

Have your children grown out of their shoes? Is there still some life in 

them?  Rather than chucking them in the bin,  

they could be reused in Zambia. We are looking for Child size 7 to Adult 

size 3 – preferably sensible shoes like trainers, school shoes etc.   

 

WHY? Many children in Zambia do not have 

shoes due to poverty and this makes them 

vulnerable to infection by parasites such as 

hookworm.  Injuries to feet and ankles can 

lead to ulcers and other conditions. 

 

WHO? As a small UK charity (reg: 1180390) 

MAD4KIDS has launched a project to send pre-loved shoes out to parts 

of Zambia.  To date they have sent over 6,000 pairs and we are due to 

send many more in the near future. 

 

HOW? Please send shoes to school by 14 July and Miss Norrington will 

deliver to the charity.                                                      

(Brandon, year 9) 
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